
Addendum #1 

CITY OF PORT ORCHARD  

MCCORMICK VILLAGE PARK SPLASH PAD TREATMENT FACILITY INSTALLATION  

CONTRACT NO. C075-22  

 

Notice is hereby given that the deadline for sealed bids for construction of the McCormick Village Park 
Splash Pad Treatment Facility Installation has been extended to Friday July 1, 2022, at 1:00 PM. 

Sealed bids will be received at the office of the City Clerk for the City of Port Orchard, 216 Prospect 
Street, Port Orchard, WA 98366, for construction of the McCormick Village Park Splash Pad Treatment 
Facility Installation, Contract No C075-22.  
 
No proposals will be accepted after the above-stated time. Immediately following the above-stated 
time, the proposals will be publicly opened and read. 
 


